
From: 'Fuentes, Hector'  
To:  
Sent: Thu Apr 3 11:45 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise power link 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Hector Fuentes and I live at 2510 Ribbonwood Rd in Boulevard 
California. The alternate route for this project comes right through my 
property within 250 feet of my home. I purchased bare land out here 
over four years ago. My wife and I have slowly built most of everything 
you see on the property ourselves (while maintaining a full time job) 
due to the incredible costs in the San Diego area. We have invested 
everything we have including our sweat and blood. 
 
If the power line were to be installed here, it would place the power 
lines within 250 feet of my home. I have been blessed and now have two 
beautiful little girls. My wife and I have done some research regarding 
power lines and it is all bad. I have contacted SDG&E since the 
beginning and have been unable to get straight answers as to specifics 
regarding purchasing my whole place or just their right of way. There 
is no way I will roll the dice on my children's health. So if SDG&E 
plans are to place the power line behind my home and only buy the right 
of way, they are basically going to financially ruin me.  
 
This is my families nest egg. This is our future we have worked very 
hard to get. I have no interest in selling or moving any time soon. I 
have twelve more years to finish my career. I would ask you don't come 
this way, but know that what I want is probably not a priority. I think 
it is only fair that someone give me specifics. I am still improving my 
property and hope to not be waiting my time and money. I am sure that 
SDG&E has policies in place as to how they handle situations like mine. 
The lack of information makes me very nervous.  
 
I believe that the least that can be done to someone you are about to 
force into a life changing event, is be honest and forthcoming. I would 
ask that the project be taken its original way, and if not, let us know 
what we are looking at so we can try and plan our lives. Just like 
SDG&E is checking their alternatives, I would also like to see what 
possibilities I may or may not have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Hector Fuentes 
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